9.10.23
Good morning,
| hope everyone has had a great weekend of lovely weather.

A huge thank you to all who attended the harvest celebration on Thursday. It was fantastic to
see everyone for a sing-song, soup and reading afternoon! Our reading corner saw many
visitors and our class culture of reading is evident in all that we do.

Another thank you to all parents logging reads on Boomreader. | monitor it daily and make
sure | say a big well done to those reading regularly at home.

This week we will hit the halfway point in our place value unit. We are taking time to ensure
these key concepts are fully embedded. Gaining a deep understanding of place value now
will be invaluable to the children as they move up through school and revisit it each year.

We will complete our Ernest Shackleton recount in writing this week. The children have
really enjoyed the process and | am looking forward to our next piece of writing already.

As part of our PSHE provision we will take part in the NSPCC 'talk pants' lessons this
week. These lessons are aimed at children, specifically year 2, and they talk about the
importance of knowing that our private parts are private. This lesson will take place on
Friday. Please get in touch if you have any questions around the subject.

On Wednesday | will be meeting many of you for parent partnership meetings. If you haven't
booked a slot yet, please do so by visiting the school eSchools page. If all slots are taken |
will contact with you to organise an alternative.

Our class page on the eSchools site is updated regularly so please visit and ask your child to
talk you through all the exciting things on there!

Our PE day this week will be Wednesday. Please ensure children come to school in the
correct Kit.

Thank you for your continued support.

S Autie

Year 2 Teacher
St Day & Carharrack Primary School



